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14 December 2021, Bonn. 

Re: Your letter 

Dear Pavel,  

Thank you for your letter and kind words, and I trust my reply finds you well. 

It is a privilege to be entrusted with leading our efforts forward for another four 
years and one I look forward to the challenges we all face in the coming months 
and years. 

We in the Paralympic movement should never forget that all we do, is in the service 
of the 1.2 billion persons with disabilities around the world, all of the passionate 
Para athletes and Paralympians and for our members in the wider Paralympic 
Family. 

Wishing you and your family the best of health. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Andrew Parsons 
President 
International Paralympic Committee 

Pavel Rozhkov 

Acting President 

NPC Russia 
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